
YOUTH NEWS: 

Sunday, January 22nd: To be announced. 

 

Wednesday, January 25th, 4:00 P.M. – Jr. Chi Rho will meet at the church. 

 

Friday, January 27th, 7:15 A.M. – Breakfast Club will meet at the church. 

************************************************************* 

CHURCH CAMP DATES ARE SET! More information will follow! 

 

Spring Youth Retreat and Work Weekend  March 17 – 19 

Mini Camp  2nd & 3 grades   June 2– 4 

CYF 1 Camp  9th – 12th grades   June 5–10 

Eighters Camp  8th grade   June 11–17 

*Camp 101 A  K-1  (with adult)  June 23-25 

Chi Rho II  6th – 8th grades   July 10-15 

Junior II  grades 4th & 5th   July 17-21 

Y’All Camp      September 1-3 

Fall Family Fest     October 6-8 

********************************************************************** 

 

NOTES OF APPRECIATION 

“My thanks to Pam and the talented choir for the beautiful song “When We All Get to Heaven” that 

they sang Sunday. Music is one of the many ways we can worship our God. I enjoyed it so much and 

appreciate that you honored my request.”   Wanda Wolfe 

 

 

“The cards and calls concerning the death of my sister-in-law, Kathy Hill, were so greatly appreciated 

by our entire family. I also want to say thank you for the Bread Committee’s extra work preparing 

yeast rolls to support the Backyard Ministries. Several members were ill on baking day, and we owe a 

special thank you to Chiquita Powers for sharing her expertise and hard work.”   Bruce Florence 

 

 

The Backyard Ministries Committee would like to thank everyone that donated baked goods, candies 

and or crafts for the fundraiser in December. A special note of thanks to the Bread Committee for 

willingness to take orders for homemade yeast rolls with proceeds going to benefit Backyard 

Ministries. A total of $ 1,573.00 was raised to help those in our “own backyard.” 

*********************************************************************** 

 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY: Women’s Bible Study meet in the conference room each Wednesday 

at 9:00 A.M. 

 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY: Men’s Bible Study meet in the new fellowship hall each Saturday at  

8:00 A.M. 

OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

An expression of sympathy is sent to Elaine Blackburn and family in the death of her daughter  

Lisa Blackburn who died January 13, 2023. Address for Elaine, 116 Oxley Dr. 

 

An expression of sympathy is sent to David and Ashley Anderson in the death of Ashley’s 

grandmother Billie Bradford. Mrs. Bradford died January 11, 2023. Address for Dave and Ashley,  

772 Fighting Fork, Grayson, KY 41143. 

 

----Martha Baber has been undergoing tests. Her address is 510 E. Bridge St….Camryn Florence is 

recuperating from an outpatient procedure. Her address 134 Van Deren Lane…. 

 

************************************************************************ 

NEW ARRIVALS 

A note of congratulations is sent to Tommy and Johnna Carey Park on the arrival of a daughter. 

Francis Layne Carey-Park was born January 6, 2023. Larry and Kristy Carey are the maternal 

grandparents, MJ and Jerry Park the paternal grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and their 

families. 

 

A note of congratulations is sent to Kyle and Rebecca Foster on the arrival of a daughter. Cora 

Brooke Foster was born January 2, 2023. She is welcomed home by sister Blake.  Paul & Michelle 

Foster are the paternal grandparents, Sharon Ratcliff, David & Kathy Foster and Ronald & Marilyn 

Whalen the paternal great grandparents. Willie & Sharon Riggle are the maternal grandparents, 

Marlene Riggle and Shelby Doyle the maternal great grandparents. Congratulations to the parents and 

their families. 

************************************************************************ 

FLOWERS 

An arrangement of flowers was placed in the sanctuary Sunday, January 15th given in memory of 

William Moore by Mary Ron and Pam Moore. 

 

 

CHURCH CABINET MEETING 

The Church Cabinet will meet in the conference room at 6:00 P.M. Monday, February 6, 2023. 

 

OFFICIAL BOARD MEETING 

The Official Board will meet in the new fellowship hall at 7:00 P.M., Monday, February 6, 2023. 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: THOSE SERVING THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY: 

Elders serving at the table: Dr. Mary Bell, Anthony Little 

Outreach Elders: George Frazier, Ishmael Hopkins, Cathy McCord 

Diaconate: Cathy Brunker, Mary June Brunker, Johnny Dawson, Lindsey Florence, Seth Florence, 

Jane King, Susie Miller, Will Renaker 

Communion Preparers: Alex and Jennifer Lyons 



 

 
THE 

CYNTHIANA CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

NEWS 

 

5th Sunday Offering 

Sunday, January 29th is a fifth 

Sunday when we will receive our 

special offering to benefit Christian 

Care Communities who provide 

assistance and nurturing to older 

adults and children and adolescents 

in need of safety and long- term 

rehabilitation. Please make checks 

payable to Cynthiana Christian 

Church, marked Christian Care 

Communities. 

 

 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAY 

CALENDAR 

(February 1st – 15th) 

Feb. 1st: Kenny Ross, 

Charlotte Paynter, 

♥M/M Andy Peak 

Feb. 2nd: Jennifer Gossett, 

Doug Scott 

Feb. 5th:  Lois Isaac,  

Wanda Marsh, 

Aaron Marsh 

Feb. 6th: ♥M/M Robert 

Davidson 

Feb. 9th: Julie Hines,  

Betsy Griswold 

Feb 10: Nancy Duncan 

Feb. 12th: Kurt Burgan 

Feb. 15th: Sarah Allison, 

Sherry Judy,   

Jill Stroub 

 

The remainder of the February 

birthday calendar will be in the next 

newsletter. If you would like to add 

your birthday to the calendar, please 

let the church office know. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dr. Larry Bishop, Minister 

Brad Allison, Youth Director 

Pam Henson, Choir Director/Pianist 

Marilynn Bell, Organist 

Kathy Brown, Secretary 

Sherry Judy, Financial Assistant 

 

859-234-5332 or 859-234-5339 

Website: www.cynthianachristianchurch.com 

Email: ccc@cynthianachristianchurch.com 
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Minister’s Message: 
       

     We stand at the beginning of a new year and that is indeed exciting. Several of us 

have been looking into what might be some new programs in the life of our 

congregation. Those might include some different support groups, such as one for those 

who have recently lost loved ones. We are presently working with the chaplain at 

Hospice to see what might be available here at the church. We are also concerned about 

providing fellowship opportunities once a month for those families in our congregation 

with young children. We have targeted the first activity to be during the month of 

February. Specific dates will be presented next week. There is also talk of a new 

women’s Bible study to meet one night during the month, if that would be of interest to 

you, please contact Sherry Judy. Plans are also being made with individuals to address 

some specific subjects such as teenage depression, cardiac health, investments and will 

planning, and the newly established Jackie’s house in Cynthiana, which will provide 

shelter for needy individuals. We are also excited that Brad and I will be sending out a 

youth program schedule next week. It will give our youth programs for each Sunday 

from now until the end of May. Our present Wednesday morning Bible study has added 

five new members since the beginning of the year. They also will be scheduling a 

special study for the season of Lent. Our men’s Bible study will begin a new study 

Saturday after next, entitled “Beside the Bible.” It will examine books not in the Bible, 

but books that have, should or will create Christian culture. Please continue to look for 

these opportunities and take advantage of them. We also need assistance with increasing 

our attendance at Sunday School. We look forward with joyful anticipation of new ideas 

and programs. Hope to see you Sunday, at worship and Sunday School.                                   

        ………..Larry  

 

      

 

 
Sunday School 9:45 A.M. 

Worship Service 10:45 A.M. 
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